MVC Newsletter



MELBOURN VILLAGE COLLEGE

05 SEPT 2025



Dear Parents and carers,

We have had a wonderful start to the term, as mentioned in my Welcome Back letter which was sent to parents on Wednesday, 3rd September. I hope you all enjoyed a restful summer with family and friends, making the most of the glorious weather.

We are incredibly proud of our Year 11 prefects, who have truly embodied our core values of Kindness, Curiosity, and Resilience. They have played a key role in supporting our new Year 7 students—helping them find their way around the school, explore our fantastic lunch menu, and begin building new friendships.

Our students have also been enjoying the newly refurbished picnic area, completed over the summer break—a great addition to our MVC school environment.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.

Mrs R Spencer Principal



KEY DATES

23 SeptemberPost-16 Information Evening

2 October
Whole School Photography

9 OctoberOpen Evening 5-7pm
School closure at 12.20pm

15 OctoberPupil Flu Vaccinations (session 1)

24 OctoberCross Trust Training Day
School closed to students

27 -31 October Half Term

5 NovemberPupil Flu Vaccinations (session 2)

20 NovemberYear 11 Parents' Evening
5- 7pm

22 January Year 7 Parents' Evening 5-7pm

12 February Year 9 Parents' Evening 5-7pm

5 March Year 8 Parents' Evening 5-7pm



WELCOME TO OUR NEW YEAR 7 STUDENTS

What an amazing start our Year 7s have had! They have settled in beautifully at MVC demonstrating Kindness, Curiosity, and Resilience. A huge thank you goes to our dedicated Year 11 prefects, whose support and guidance have made a real difference during this important transition.

Our prefects have been highly impressed with the Year 7s and shared the following feedback:

"The Year 7s have settled in really well and are already forming lots of new friendships. It's been great to see them growing in confidence each day."

"They're not afraid to ask for help or support – whether from prefects or teachers – and that shows great maturity." What an amazing start our Year 7s

"Over the past three days, we've really seen them come out of their shells and start to shine."

It's been a fantastic start, and we're so proud of how both our new Year 7s and our supportive Year 11 prefects have embraced the beginning of this new school year.



EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS

We are excited to share that we are in the process of finalising our extracurricular club offerings for the upcoming term.

Mrs Elvin will be sending out full details to parents next week, along with information on how to sign up using our new and improved booking system.

CONTACT US – UPDATED INFORMATION

Over the summer, we've made updates to our 'Contact Us' page to help you find the right person or department more easily.

If you're unable to find the contact you need, please get in touch with us directly at: office@melbournvc.org

PARENTS' EVENING DATES

Dates for Parents' evenings have been set for this academic year.

Our academic Parents Evenings are hosted via in person appointments at school at 5pm until 7pm.

Information will be communicated nearer to the time of your child's Parent's Evening, but for your information dates for this academic year are as follows:

Year 11: Thursday 20th November 2025

Year 10: Thursday 23rd April 2026

Year 9: Thursday 12th February 2026

Year 8: Thursday 5th March 2026

Year 7: Thursday 22nd January 2026